From: Ashley Schumaker <schumaker@hepc.wvnet.edu>

Date: Fri, Sep 16, 2011 at 4:06 PM

Subject: Annual Presentation to the Higher Education Policy Commission

To: Erik Root <eroot@westliberty.edu>

Cc: Kelsey Clough <kelsey.clough@hepc.wvnet.edu>

During the next regular meeting of the Higher Education Policy Commission,

the Advisory Council of Faculty (ACF) is scheduled to provide its annual

presentation.  The meeting will be held on Friday, December 9, 2011 at the

West Virginia Regional Technology Park in Charleston beginning at 10:00 AM.

In order to provide additional time to speak with the Commission about your

group92s goals, accomplishments, and activities, the format was changed a

couple of years ago to a discussion format with approximately 10 minutes to

provide background information and approximately 20 minutes of dialogue with

the Commission.  At the request of the Commission, please come prepared to

discuss any necessary recommendations for change.  Additionally, the Commission has requested your group92s presentation materials in advance of

the meeting.  As a result, please forward such materials to me

(schumaker@hepc.wvnet.edu) by Friday, November 18, 2011 for inclusion with

the agenda materials.

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks,

Ashley

Ashley Schumaker

Executive Assistant to the Chancellor

Director of Communications

West Virginia Higher Education Policy Commission

1018 Kanawha Boulevard East, Suite 700

Charleston, WV 25301

Phone: 304-558-0699

Fax: 304-558-1011

Cell: 304-550-4099

Website: www.hepc.wvnet.edu

--

Erik S. Root, Ph.D

Assoc. Prof. Political Science

Chair of Economic Philosophy

ACF Representative/Chair (http://www.wvacf.org)

Senior Fellow--Government Policy Research Center

West Liberty University

304-336-8003

http://faculty.westliberty.edu/eroot

West Liberty University

Route 88 North / CSC 134

West Liberty, WV 26074
